SOCIAL

‘N D E RG ICE CREAM

If your child is eligible for Kindergarten for the 2022-2023 school
year, please join us at:
Lake County Elementary School Cafeteria
Thursday June 2, 2022
6:00-7:00 P.M.

You will get a chance to meet the Principal, Kindergarten Teachers, Go on a Scavenger
Hunt, Meet New Friends, & Enjoy Ice Cream.

Please Call Lisa Roeder at 719-486-6928 with Questions.



